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Total Enrollment: 
 
PPCD--8 
Pre-K--42 
Kinder--71 
First--56 
Second--66 
Third—63 
Fourth--52 
Fifth—47 
 
Total 405 
 
    
 
Report Cards for the Fifth Six Weeks were sent home Wednesday, April 13th.  
 
The Fifth graders traveled to the Texas Tech Campus in Junction on April 20th.  Tech’s Science 
Instructors lead classes in aquatic biology and quail habitat. 
 
Pre-K and Kindergarten Round-up was held on April 12th-13th.  We had 34 new Pre-K students 
and 11 new Kindergarten students enrolled to the district. Twelve Pre-K students qualify for ESL 
and one for Kdg.  
 
PTO gave out honor roll tags to all students who made the A&B honor roll last Six Weeks. 
 
We honored 105 students for having perfect attendance last six weeks.   
 
End of the Year TPRI tests for kindergarten, first, and second graders are in progress. 
 
We received the preliminary results of the first administration for 5th grade TAKS tests. Scores 
indicate that 89% passed Reading and 96% passed Mathematics. Remediation is currently 
underway to assist the remaining six students who will retest in May.  
 
Third and Fourth grade took the Math TAKS test on April 26th and the Reading section on April 
27th.  The Fifth graders will take the Science TAKS test on April 28th. 
 
 
 
 
 


